From: Nancy Escherich

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Opposition of HB 3060
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 8:15:55 PM

Dear Legislators,

I am writing to ask you to oppose HB 3060. I am a teacher and mother in Ashland OR. I believe that we all have the
right to choose what medical practices we want to follow in our families. Also , this bill would discriminate against
those who choose not to vaccinate, and every child has a right to free a education. Please do not support this bill.

Thank you.

Warmly,
Nancy Escherich

330 Kent St
Ashland OR 97520
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